

Dear Sandalfoot Guests,

Sandalfoot is working hard to ensure that your visit will not only be happy and relaxing, but also safe and worry-free. We take the health and safety of our guests very seriously and maintain rigorous cleaning standards for each of our condominium homes. In response to the Covid-19 pandemic, extra precautions are being taken property-wide to minimize risks of this disease.

In our office, we have installed Plexiglass screens between reservation agents and guests. Incoming guests are asked to wear masks upon check-in, and our staff will be observing the same protocol. Guests are asked to supply masks for everyone in their party and to bring their own sanitizing wipes.

Key fobs, door handles, etc. will be cleaned between each guest, and we ask that no more than one check-in be in the office at a time. If you plan to arrive after-hours, the lockbox keypad will also be sterilized at the end of the day. Guests will receive their own sanitized pen in the welcome bag, as well as a small bottle of hand sanitizer.

Each unit will be professionally disinfected between stays. Cleaners will pay special attention to surfaces that are handled frequently such as television remotes, doorknobs, light switches, faucets, telephones, drapery pulls etc.

The property as a whole will be as clean and worry-free as possible. Elevator buttons and stair railings will be cleaned twice daily, as well as the pool gates, tables and chairs. Barbeque grills, bikes and sports equipment will be cleaned daily, or as appropriate.

We hope that by taking these precautions, your vacation will be worry-free, and all you have to do is enjoy the sun and the surf.

With our best wishes,

The Sandalfoot Team